


A special thank you to


Vaunie Hensley for placing beautiful pictures 
each month in the Genesee elevator.  


Also, to Terri Tucker for greeting and welcoming 
our new residents in Genesee, giving them the 
Welcome Booklet, telling them about activities 
and answering any questions they might have.  


Your help is greatly appreciated.


